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Hi Susan . Happy New Year! 

CPC2017-006 

Attachment 2 
better 

I hope this email can reach you and is still accepted to be included in the Agenda of Council for the Public 
Hearing held on January 16. 

We, as one of the long time residents since year 2000 in the area, are strongly against the Land Use 
Designation (zoning) amendment for the property located at 32 Bridlecreek Gate S.W. (Plan 9712089, Block 5, 
Lot3) 

The area has been a wonderful great quiet and clean neighborhood for a long time. Residents enjoy the City 
web land just a few steps away, and many kids play and walk on the street without worrying about busy 
traffic. 

The change of the Land Use would definitely change the area 's living environment. As a matter of fact, we 
have recently seen more cars parking on the street, and street road is getting narrow and narrower. There 
have been more strangers in and out in the neighborhood. Seniors and kids need to walk more carefully on 
the street. 

To maintain the same good quality of neighborhood, we strongly suggest City Council would consider our 
concerns and make a decision that fits needs of majority of residents in the area . 

Best regards, 
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